

THOMAS WILLINGALE SCHOOL AND NURSERY

The Broadway, Loughton, Essex. IG10 3SR. Tel: 020 8508 7287 Fax: 020 8502 5364 Headteacher: Miss T. Phillips B.A. (Hons.), PGCE

21.7.25

Dear Parents/Carers

Opal Update:

We have come to the end of a fantastic year of Opal Playtimes. The children have continued to have a great time exploring all the fabulous activities on offer. Over the summer there will be even more great things created to spark their imaginations, so watch out for these in September.

The Opal bingo was a roaring success. Your donations will be put to good use in the new school year enhancing the art area. Thank you to everyone who helped collect items. The winning class was Willow – well done to them! They got to celebrate with an ice-lolly each.

Kind regards, have a wonderful Summer

Mrs Collins and the Play Team.

Website: www.thomaswillingaleprimary.co.uk

Email address: admin@thomaswillingale.essex.sch.uk





















